
From: Neitzel, Grant D - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 10:24 AM 
To: Ron Anderson (rona@metcohq.com); Jason Powell (jasonp@metcohq.com) 
Cc: 'janetdiercks@yahoo.com'; 'jtmonforton@q.com'; 'lcpizzatlwi@amerytel.net' 
Subject: Pizza Place - BRRTS #03-03-562914 
 
Ron and Jason, 
 
I’m emailing this morning to let you know that you can proceed with monitoring well abandonment at 
the Pizza Place site (BRRTS #03-03-562914) in Turtle Lake. Abandonment costs were included in the 
PECFA cost approval dated September 27, 2019. Approval for well abandonment is being granted prior 
to closure due to the PECFA program ending on June 30, 2020. 
 
I’d also like to mention that the DNR is still waiting on closure fees to be submitted for the site. To 
reiterate, until those fees are received by the DNR or the current owner agrees to have a lien placed on 
the property in lieu of those fees, the site will remain open. Additionally, NR 700.11 semi-annual site 
progress reports will still be required to be completed and submitted to the DNR twice per year until 
fees are received and the case is closed. 
 
If there are any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me by phone or email. 
 
Thanks, 
Grant 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Grant Neitzel 
Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1701 N. 4th Street 
Superior, WI 54880 
Phone: (715) 392-3126 
grant.neitzel@wisconsin.gov 
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